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Catterton Memorial Golf Tournament Sponsorships 
  
We are accepting applications for sponsorships at the Catterton Memorial Golf Tournament 
being held October 1 at The Greenbrier during the 70th Annual Meeting. Sponsorships vary 
from tournament sponsors to various types of hole sponsorships. For more information and/or 
a form, click here. 

 

Special Claim Procedures for 2017 Biodiesel Blender Credit 
From PMAA 
  
Just a reminder that the period for filing the special one-time refund of the $1.00 per gallon 
biodiesel blenders tax credit claims (IRS Notice 2018-21) ends on September 29, 2018. The 
credit was reinstated by Congress retroactively for calendar year 2017 under the Bipartisan 
Budget Act of 2018. While the biodiesel blender credit was not reauthorized for 2018, PMAA 
continues to lobby for reauthorization for calendar year 2018 and beyond. IRS Notice 2018-21 
also sets forth procedures to make one-time retroactive claims for the alternative fuel credit 
and the alternative fuel mixture credits earned during calendar year 2017. 
 
Click here to read the compliance bulletin. 
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